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Meeting with Minister LaGrange 
 
CSCE Board Chair, Reginald Roy met with 
Minister LaGrange on January 15, 
2020.  During the discussions he was able to 
raise the issues that are a priority for the 
Conseil scolaire du Centre-Est. 
 
 

25 years of Francophone School 
Authorities 

 
The Fédération des conseils scolaires de 
l’Alberta is organizing a gala celebrating 25 
years of Francophone governance on March 
21, 2020 at the Westin in Edmonton. Please 
find all the details below. 
 

2020-2021 School calendar 
 
The 2020-2021 school calendars will be 
adopted by the Board at the next regular 
board meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Lac La Biche Capital Project 
 
Representatives from the different school 
divisions with infrastructure needs in the Lac 
La Biche area met with Deputy Minister 
Clarke in January.  All stakeholders were 
invited to work collaboratively to identify 
workable solutions to capital project needs. 
The three boards have been given the 
option to work with a facilitator in order to 
explore these options.  CSCE is open to this 
strategy.  
 

Next Board Meeting 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, March 31, 2020 at 4:00pm at the 
central office. 
 

************ 
 
If you wish to secure a spot on the Agenda, either as a 
delegation or to make your issues known, please do so in 
writing or by telephone to the superintendent, one week 
before the meeting’s date. For more information, please 
contact the Central office at (780) 645-3888.  
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